Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is Tiffany Ormonde and | reside in District 31. | am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill 1505.

| believe there are many risks involved with vaccines that are not addressed. We are made to
believe they are safe and that is our only option. Many people are not even aware of the
VAERS, so the number of adverse events are often not accurately reported. We should be
allowed the opportunity to research, weigh the pros and cons, and choose which vaccines we
see fit for ourselves and our family. Vaccinations should not be forced upon any individual.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

Tiffany Ormonde



